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BOARD STRATEGIC & FACILITIES PLANNING COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board Strategic & Facilities Planning Committee,
scheduled for Tuesday, March, 26, 2024, is being cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board Strategic & Facilities Planning Committee
will be held on:

TUESDAY, MAY 28, 2024
3:00 P.M.

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE LINDA GREER CONFERENCE ROOM
2125 CITRACADO PARKWAY, SUITE 300, ESCONDIDO, CA 92029

A VIRTUAL OPTION WILL ALSO BE POSTED THE WEEK OF MAY 20TH

If you have any questions, please call 760.740.6383.

DATED: March 18, 2024

Tanya Howell, Committee Assistant

for Michael Pacheco, Chair
Board Strategic & Facilities Planning Committee

Tanya Howellllllllllllllllll , CoC mmittee Assis


